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The University will subsidize the payment of membership fees for the use of on-campus athletics facilities. This
subsidy will reduce the fee of an employee (not including locker, towel service, course and equipment charges, and
Facility Development Fee) to 25 per cent of the normal voluntary fee. A percentage of the total salary budget for
employees has been deferred for this subsidy. All employees are eligible for this benefit, provided sufficient funds
are available. Memberships are monthly and can be purchased anytime.
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